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Picking Up Your Prescriptions – Survey Results Are In!

We recently conducted a two week survey in our dispensary, looking at how many patients were able to pick up their prescriptions on the first attempt. A summary of the results is as follows:
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Prescriptions typically take 48 hours to prepare. This allows time to check medications, consults Doctors where necessary, and order any products in. Please allow 48 hours before coming to collect your prescription to avoid not being able to pick up on your first attempt.
Vaccinations – book your appointments now!
Shingles Vaccinations:

You are entitled to a free shingles vaccination, which will protect you for life, if you were born between the following dates:

02.09.1942 – 01.09.1946
 or
 02.09.1936 – 01.09.1938

The shingles vaccine will be available from September onwards.    

   Please call to book your appointment now.
Flu Vaccinations:
You are eligible to have a free flu vaccination if you are in any of the following categories, or have any of the following medical conditions:
· Everyone ages 65 and over

· Heart problems

· A chest complaint or breathing difficulties, including bronchitis or emphysema

· Kidney disease

· Lowered immunity due to disease or treatment (such as steroid medication or cancer treatment)

· Liver disease

· Stroke or a Transient Ischaemic Attack (TIA)

· Diabetes

· Pregnant Women

· A Neurological Condition such as MS

· A problem with your spleen, for example, Sickle Cell Disease, or if you have had your spleen removed
Appointments will be available from the third week of September. It would be incredibly helpful if you could call us to book your appointment; this will save the surgery time and resources.

Chlamydia Screening Test Kits

Chlamydia screening kits are now available from the surgery. They are easy to use kits containing a urine sample bottle and all necessary documentation. Once completed, they can be left in the cardboard container (in the surgery) or handed to a member of the surgery staff. 

For further information on sexual health screening and services, please talk to a nurse or doctor, or see the following website: https://www.yorsexualhealth.org.uk/




Patient Online Access – Make the Most of Our Website!
Patient Online Access (requires registration via reception) allows you to make appointments, order prescriptions and view your medical records online. This means that you can make the most of our services whilst you are on the go!
Our website can be found at the following address: http://www.staithessurgery.nhs.uk
Bank Holidays





Please note that the surgery will be closed on the following bank holidays:





Monday 29th August 2016 (Late Summer Bank Holiday)


Monday 26th December 2016 (Boxing Day)


Tuesday 27th December 2016 (Christmas Holiday in Lieu)


Monday 2nd January 2017 (New Years’ Day in Lieu)





Please take these holidays into account when ordering any prescriptions.





Why were patients unable to pick up prescriptions on their first attempts?





Were you able to pick up your prescription on your first attempt?





Test Results





Please be assured that if you have had tests, or been referred for any medical investigations, our Doctors will contact you upon the receipt of any abnormal results or if we would like you to attend a follow up appointment.





If we do not contact you, please assume that your results are normal. If you wish to confirm this or have any questions or queries, then please don’t hesitate to get in touch with reception.





Changed your phone number or address?





It is important that we have all the correct contact details for you. Please let us know if you have changed your address or telephone number/s recently. 





You can update your details by telephoning reception, or by using our website.








Have Your Say – Join Our Patient Group!





Staithes Practice Patient Group meetings are held at Satithes Surgery throughout the year. They are a fantastic opportunity to let us know what you think of our service; we value your opinions.





Please contact Practice Manager, Debbie Harrison, to find out more.





Longer Appointments – 20 minutes





If you think you may require longer than the standard 10 minute appointment, please ask our staff to book a 20 minute appointment. Booking an appropriate length of appointment helps to ensure the Doctors run on time.
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